
 

 

Conservation Commission         June 7, 2018 

 

Memorial Building          7:00 p.m. 

 

Note:  These minutes are to be considered draft minutes until approved by the Conservation Commission. 

Members Present:  Bruce Allen, Marla Binzel, Ken Fraser, Ken Jacques, Daphne Klein, Patricia Allen-Shaw (alternate)  and 

George McCusker (Selectman’s Rep).   

Bruce Allen opened the meeting at 7:06 p.m. 

Minutes:  The minutes of 5/3/18 were approved as written.   

Town Lots: 

Marla, Tim and Daphne walked the new Kinsley trail one noontime.  There was evidence that moose were frequenting 

the trail.  One fallen tree that was blocking the trail was moved. 

Daphne talked to Janet Roberts to see what other information is available in the town’s files about the cut that was done 

on the Kinsley.  Bruce has done a word search on all of his MS-WORD documents and put together a copy of the files 

pertaining to the Kinsley lot.  He will share that with Daphne. 

Daphne recently walked the informal trail on the Brooks lot and saw evidence that the moose are browsing in the patch 

cut. 

Outreach:   

∙ The survey of Collins Park has been completed and the pins placed.  Marla brought one of the town’s copies of the 

survey for the Commission to view.  Deborah Midgett was present one of the times Clayton Pratt was working on placing 

the pins, so he walked the property lines with her so that she and her husband would be aware of the boundaries. 

∙   250th Activities – Fund raising continues 

∙   Old Home Day – Bruce will bring the  Northern wild raisin seedlings and the tent.  Daphne is preparing about invasive 

 plants.  Marla will bring a topo map and information about the new Kinsley trail.    

Action Items: 

Bruce will sign up for space at Old Home Day, Daphne will prepare display materials about invasive plants. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.        Submitted by Marla Binzel 


